
REMOVE: 9/22/23 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

PERSONNEL BOARD 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Personnel Board 
scheduled for 9/21/23 at 7:00 PM is cancelled. The next regular meeting will be 
held on 10/19/23 at 7:00 PM. 

 
Meeting agendas are available on the City’s website www.cityofwhittier.org. For 
assistance with any business related to the Personnel Board, please contact 
staff during business hours at (562) 567-9830. 
 
I hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of 
California that the foregoing notice was posted in accordance with the 
applicable legal requirements.  
 
Dated this 15th day of September 2023. 
 
/s/ 
________________________________________________________ 
YOLANDA MARTINEZ, SECRETARY TO THE PERSONNEL BOARD 
 

 
 


